
Fletewood School Council Meeting Minutes 

Friday 25th November 2016 10.30am 

Mrs Rowe    Sydney Kingdom  
Mr Cooper    Megan Gray 
      

More Suggestions Please 
 The school council would kindly ask for a few more suggestions in the box please, 
just make sure they are sensible suggestions. 

‘Not Netball’  
 There was a suggestion that we did not do netball at the sports hall next term. Mrs 
Rowe and Mr Cooper have chosen games that will teach you all the necessary skills to be 
successful at P.E. and netball is a very good sports that allows you to learn many skills so we 
will be playing netball at the sports hall in January. We do a wide variety of games and 
sports so if pupils are not happy with one of our sports then hopefully we will soon do one 
that suits them better. 

Trampoline Club 
 There was a suggestion that we had a trampoline club in the hall. The school Council  
decided this was impractical due to health and safety reasons, mainly the hall is not tall 
enough.  

New Year Three Council Rep. 
 Maddie Kalas is the new year 3 council rep. 

Cloakroom 
 In our continuing battle to keep the cloakroom tidy the school council has decided to 
have 2 cloakroom monitors who will check the cloakroom at 9am and 3pm each day. It will 
not be their job to tidy the cloakroom but to let people know if their belongings are in the 
incorrect place. Both classes will also get their belongings from the cloakroom at 3pm every 
day ready to go home. Class four will start to store their bags in their classroom with class 
three’s bags being placed under the stairs to keep them tidy and out of sight. 
 The school council have decided Doug and Keisha would make good cloakroom 
monitors starting on Monday 28th November.  



Summary of decisions; 
Netball will be played in January at the sports hall. 
No trampoline club 
Year 3 council rep; Madelaine Kalas 
Cloakroom monitors; Doug & Keisha 
Class 4 bags in their class, class 3 bags under stairs. 

The school council would like to thank you all for your suggestions but would encourage you 
to add more. 
Next council meeting will be 10th February 2017 

 


